
Join Glendale Unified at the County Committee Meeting 
Wednesday, October 2

The County Committee is tentatively scheduled to make their 
final vote on the Sagebrush territory transfer at their meeting on October 2. 

We are requesting Glendale Unified families and community members attend 
this meeting and make public comment opposing the proposed transfer.

If you are interested in attending and/or speaking at the County Committee 
meeting, please contact Kristine Nam at knam@gusd.net.

Meeting Date
Wednesday, October 2, 2019

Meeting Time
The County Committee meeting begins at 9:30 a.m. 

We plan to arrive by 9:00 a.m. to fill out speaker cards and reserve seats in the Boardroom.

Due to a high volume of public comment, we expect 
the meeting will last until the afternoon.

Meeting Location
Los Angeles County Office of Education
9300 Imperial Hwy, Downey, CA 90242

Transportation & Parking
Free parking is available in the LACOE parking lot.

We will arrange carpools from the Glendale Unified administration center 
(233 N. Jackson Street, Glendale) and Mountain Avenue Elementary 

(2307 Mountain Avenue, La Crescenta)

If you need a ride to the meeting or would like to offer to carpool, 
please contact Kristine Nam at knam@gusd.net.

Help Us Keep Glendale Unified Whole!
A small group of residents from an area known as the “Sagebrush 
territory” submitted a petition to the Los Angeles County Committee 
on School District Organization requesting to transfer the area from 
Glendale Unified to La Canada Unified School District.
In order to preserve the integrity of our strong academic program 
and ensure district financial stability, Glendale Unified opposes this 
transfer and we need your support!


